
Environment Agency extends partnership
with Angling Trust

Press release

The Environment Agency’s contract with the Angling Trust has been extended
until March 2023.

The Environment Agency extends partnership with Angling Trust to provide
essential services. (Image taken prior to Covid-19 pandemic).

The Environment Agency has extended its contract with the Angling Trust to
undertake essential angling services, including tackling illegal angling and
encouraging more people to go fishing across the country.

The contract is funded by income from fishing licence sales and is worth
£1.35 million a year. It will run until March 2023.

The services provided by the contract complement the Environment Agency’s
regulatory work to protect and improve fisheries through monitoring and
managing fish stocks. The work agreed over the next two years has carefully
considered the ongoing effects of the Covid-19 pandemic on angling.

The Angling Trust has played a vital role during the pandemic in providing
guidance to anglers and fisheries based on the latest Government advice.

Over 100,000 more people brought a licence and went fishing in 2020 compared
to the previous year. Many felt the impact of the associated mental health
and well-being benefits and the contract will focus on maintaining this
renewed interest as well as efforts to continue to grow popularity for the
sport.

The boost in licence sales over the last year has resulted in the Environment
Agency reinvesting money in more projects that benefit anglers, fisheries and
local clubs. A new initiative administered by the Angling Trust has been the
Get Fishing Fund which is supporting clubs and fisheries to organise and run
angling participation events in 2021.

http://www.government-world.com/environment-agency-extends-partnership-with-angling-trust/
http://www.government-world.com/environment-agency-extends-partnership-with-angling-trust/
https://anglingtrust.net/funding/get-fishing-fund/


Heidi Stone, Fisheries Partnership Manager, said:

This contract extension provides a range of vital services for
anglers across the country. Over the past year, the Angling Trust
has shown flexibility and innovation in helping us support the
angling community through an extremely testing time. We are
confident that by working together, angling will continue to
flourish and provide a popular pastime for more and more people.

Jamie Cook, Chief Executive of the Angling Trust, said:

We are delighted that the Environment Agency is continuing to
reinvest licence income on services provided by the Angling Trust
that will be of great benefit to anglers. The past 12 months have
shown the value of having a strong, united voice for angling and we
are proud of the role the Angling Trust has played throughout the
pandemic in highlighting the mental health and wellbeing benefits
of angling and demonstrating how fishing can be conducted in a
safe, Covid-compliant environment. We look forward to continuing to
partner the Environment Agency over the next two years.
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